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From: Alistair Thompson 
Sent: 10 February 2020 16:48
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Re: AQUIND Interconnector

Dear Sir, 

Following the completion and submission of a deputation form by myself, I wish to draw your attention to a number 
of signs that have ‘mysteriously’ appeared along the route of the proposed interconntector. 

The signs were only put up towards the end of last week, at the end of the consultation period, have been badly 
positioned and fail to reasonably display contact details, as these have been printed either by design or carelessly on 
the reverse of the A4 notice, which has then been capable tied to a lamppost.  

In at least one location, the sign has been set below waist height, while another was put at an angle that made 
reading text difficult.  

I attach some images which I took on Saturday morning. 

It would in my opinion be both misleading and inaccurate if the developer, or their agent try to claim these signs 
met the statutory minimum required or that would be deemed acceptable by yourself. I would welcome your 
thoughts on this matter and any further information about the Freedom of Information request that I submitted as 
part of my deputation to you.  
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Best wishes, 
 
Alistair 
 
Alistair Thompson  

  
Think before you print - do you really need to print this email? If you do, print it double sided.  
 
The information in this e-mail is confidential and may be legally privileged.  It is intended solely for the addressee 
and others authorised to receive it.  If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
action taken in reliance on its contents is prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 




